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Councilmember O'Farrell, 10/07/14

I am writing this letter to express my support. My name is Mary M Villarreal.
I have lived in Elysian Valley for forty eight years. I now reside at 2650 Rich St
in Elysian Valley. I am unable to attend today's meeting.

I support changes in Elysian Valley Q Conditions and am hoping my voice will
be heard even in my absence at this very important meeting. I can be reached
via e-mail At MaryV1946@hotmail.com or by telephone at 323 666-9192.

Thank You,
Mary M Villarreal

Sharon Gin
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1074
Sharon.Gin©lacity.org
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